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MEMORANDUM 

 
 
 
August 30, 2023 

 
To:    Sheila Jones, Supervisor, District I 
     Trey Baxter, Supervisor, District II 
     Gerald Steen, Supervisor, District III 
     Karl Banks, Supervisor, District IV 
     Paul Griffin, Supervisor, District V 

 
From:  Tim Bryan, P.E. 

       County Engineer  
 

Re:  Reapproval of Preliminary Plat 
   The Vision Subdivision, Phase 1  

 
 At some date prior to 2014, the county initially approved the preliminary plat for Phase 1 for The Vision 
Subdivision.  The developer build Phase 1A and the Board approved the final plat of Phase 1A on August 18, 
2014.  The developer is now ready to build phase 1B but due to the length of time between 2014 and present, 
the preliminary plat must be resubmitted in order for the construction plans to be submitted and approved.  
For this reason, we ask that the Board reapprove the Preliminary Plat of The Vision Subdivision, Phase 1.  

 
  

 




